ECO-GARDENERS CLUB meeting Monday May 19, 2025

As we have emphasized at the last meeting, please read emails from GARDENC58@GMAIL.COM,
There will be no club meeting June, July, or August. The next club meeting will be Monday September 15.
Anyone that has not received their Nitrogen fertilizer, see us after the meeting.

I would like to personally thank Jeff Johnson for his company’s donation of the beautiful green picnic table with
red lettering.

Some shovels and hoes were purchased at Rose’s. Inexpensive at $9.99. These have fiberglass or composite
handles. If we see that they are braking, then the club will look into sturdier more expensive replacements. Just
as the same at our old garden. These are for use by all, but when finished using them, please return them to
where you got them from.

I am no plumber, but | have been told the water pressure at the new gardens is high. No | do not own a gauge,
but someone might for investigation. So be aware, and consider turning your water on partway, before you turn
on your water timers and irrigation lines.

The compost bin was just constructed this past Friday. The black perimeter construction silt fence should be
removed shortly. Andy Jorgenson will be coming to review plots that had severe warped wood.

Please open both the left and right side of the gate when entering via a golf cart. It can be a tight fit with only
one side open. So please open both sides, to decrease the chance of the gates getting damaged.

The issue of cars has been brought up. Yes cars and trucks are permissible thru the 10ft gates. We would prefer
only for loading and unloading. And if you are blocking an aisle, or someone else’s garden, please move your
vehicle once done unloading. There is room for at least six vehicles before the gates. And the less traffic thru
the gates, the less chance of the gates getting damaged.

There are 6 - 8ft aisles front to back. If someone is blocking an aisle, simply drive up a different aisle (or along
the fence 10ft perimeter aisle), and come down the aisle from the opposite direction.

Phil agreed on doing a presentation of himself and Lydia Johnson’s visit to Steve Sanders home.
Phil might be doing a brief talk about Kenny’s place.

Dave Johnson and Jim Weaver will be looking for volunteers to remove grass and cover plots that have not
been selected yet.

Again please read emails from GARDENC58@GMAIL.COM.



